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Right here, we have countless ebook why we revolt a patient revolution for
careful and and collections to check out. We additionally have enough money
variant types and furthermore type of the books to browse. The up to standard
book, fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as with ease as various
extra sorts of books are readily available here.
As this why we revolt a patient revolution for careful and, it ends occurring
brute one of the favored books why we revolt a patient revolution for careful
and collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see
the incredible ebook to have.

Why We Can't Wait Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 2011-01-11 Dr. King’s bestselling account of the civil rights movement in Birmingham during the spring
and summer of 1963 On April 16, 1963, as the violent events of the Birmingham
campaign unfolded in the city’s streets, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., composed
a letter from his prison cell in response to local religious leaders’ criticism
of the campaign. The resulting piece of extraordinary protest writing, “Letter
from Birmingham Jail,” was widely circulated and published in numerous
periodicals. After the conclusion of the campaign and the March on Washington
for Jobs and Freedom in 1963, King further developed the ideas introduced in
the letter in Why We Can’t Wait, which tells the story of African American
activism in the spring and summer of 1963. During this time, Birmingham,
Alabama, was perhaps the most racially segregated city in the United States,
but the campaign launched by King, Fred Shuttlesworth, and others demonstrated
to the world the power of nonviolent direct action. Often applauded as King’s
most incisive and eloquent book, Why We Can’t Wait recounts the Birmingham
campaign in vivid detail, while underscoring why 1963 was such a crucial year
for the civil rights movement. Disappointed by the slow pace of school
desegregation and civil rights legislation, King observed that by 1963—during
which the country celebrated the one-hundredth anniversary of the Emancipation
Proclamation—Asia and Africa were “moving with jetlike speed toward gaining
political independence but we still creep at a horse-and-buggy pace.” King
examines the history of the civil rights struggle, noting tasks that future
generations must accomplish to bring about full equality, and asserts that
African Americans have already waited over three centuries for civil rights and
that it is time to be proactive: “For years now, I have heard the word ‘Wait!’
It rings in the ear of every Negro with piercing familiarity. This ‘Wait’ has
almost always meant ‘Never.’ We must come to see, with one of our distinguished
jurists, that ‘justice too long delayed is justice denied.’”
Spirals of Revolt: Study and Struggle to Abolish the Present 2021-08-10
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New Forms of Revolt Sarah K. Hansen 2017-05-24 Essays explore the significance
of Julia Kristevas concept of intimate revolt for social and political
philosophy. Over the last twenty years, French philosopher, psychoanalyst, and
novelist Julia Kristeva has explored how global crises threaten peoples
ability to revolt. In a context of widespread war, deepening poverty,
environmental catastrophes, and rising fundamentalisms, she argues that a
revival of inner psychic experience is necessary and empowering. Intimate
revolt has become a central concept in Kristevas critical repertoire, framing
and permeating her understanding of power, meaning, and identity. New Forms of
Revolt brings together ten essays on this aspect of Kristevas work, addressing
contemporary social and political issues like immigration and cross-cultural
encounters, colonial and postcolonial imaginations, racism and artistic
representation, healthcare and social justice, the spectacle of global
capitalism, and new media. This book is important for Kristeva scholars, as it
expands and deepens areas of her work that have been dismissed by her critics.
Further, it links Kristevas philosophy to historical philosophers,
contemporaries, and how her philosophy applies to pressing problems today. All
of the essays are well done and valuable.  Danielle Poe, author of Maternal
Activism: Mothers Confronting Injustice
A Revolution Undone H. A. Hellyer 2016 Amid the turbulence of the 2011 Arab
uprisings, the revolutionary uprising that played out in Cairo's Tahrir Square
created high expectations before dashing the hopes of its participants. The
upheaval led to a sequence of events in Egypt that scarcely anyone could have
predicted, and precious few have understood: five years on, the status of
Egypt's unfinished revolution remains shrouded in confusion. Power shifted
hands rapidly, first from protesters to the army leadership, then to the
politicians of the Muslim Brotherhood, and then back to the army. The politics
of the street has given way to the politics of Islamist-military détentes and
the undoing of the democratic experiment. Meanwhile, a burgeoning Islamist
insurgency occupies the army in Sinai and compounds the nation's sense of
uncertainty. A Revolution Undone blends analysis and narrative, charting
Egypt's journey from Tahrir to Sisi from the perspective of an author and
analyst who lived it all. H.A. Hellyer brings his first-hand experience to bear
in his assessment of Egypt's experiment with protest and democracy. And by
scrutinizing Egyptian society and public opinion, Islamism and Islam, the
military and government, as well as the West's reaction to events, Hellyer
provides a much-needed appraisal of Egypt's future prospects.
Why We Revolt Victor M. Montori 2020-09-29 In a series of brief and personal
essays, Why We Revolt describes what is wrong with industrial healthcare, how
it has corrupted its mission, and how it has stopped caring. Montori rescues
the language of patient care to propose a revolution of compassion and
solidarity, of unhurried conversations, and of careful and kind care. In this
brave book, Dr. Montori channels George Orwell to expose the corruption — and
absurdity — of health care. Filled with compassionate and clear-eyed
observations, Why we Revolt will leave you fired up, no matter what side of the
gurney you are on – Julia Belluz, senior health correspondent at Vox.com. We
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revolt because our health – our very lives – matter. Why We Revolt does not
serve as a blueprint but as an inspiration for patients and clinicians who are
ready to pry open the idea of “healthcare” and make it about actual health and
care. "This book is a necessary catalyst for conversations that will
revolutionize patient care." – Kerri Sparling, diabetes patient advocate and
creator of SixUntilMe.com. "This marvelously optimistic book is an urgent and
cogent call to action that is firmly rooted in direct experience of the harms
inflicted, not only on patients but also on those who try to care for them, by
the industrialization of contemporary healthcare." – Iona Heath, medical doctor
and writer, former president of the Royal College of General Practitioners.
"This profoundly humanistic examination of what has gone wrong in medicine has
the diagnosis just right. This book is for everyone who will ever be a patient,
for every health professional, and for every administrator and policy-maker." –
Gordon Guyatt, physician and researcher, father of evidence-based medicine. "I
went into medicine to interact with real, unique, emotive humans. Why We Revolt
brings healthcare back to this primary love of and care for patients." – Sara
Segner, medical student. "Why We Revolt is a triumph. It speaks honestly and
knowledgeably about the faults of “industrial medicine,” but with a deep
understanding of caring and of the clinic. Montori, a doctor, citizen, and
poet, has produced a wonderful and meaningful book that deserves widespread
attention." – Don Berwick, physician, former Administrator of the Centers for
Medicare and Medicaid Services, and President Emeritus of the Institute for
Healthcare Improvement. "A thoroughly convincing, mobilizing, and supremely
optimistic call to action for medical industry reform." -- Kirkus A starredreview at Blue Ink says, "Montori’s call for a humanistic revolution is based
on belief that reform is possible." Samuel Finnikin in the British Journal of
General Practice wrote, "Beautifully written, with an elegantly simple and
though-provoking message, I recommend it wholeheartedly, and, once you have
read it, pass it on to someone else. We need a change in health care, and this
may be the answer."
Revolt, Revolution, Critique Bulent Diken 2012-03-15 In contemporary society
the idea of ‘revolution’ seems to have become obsolete. What is more untimely
than the idea of revolution today? At the same time, however, the idea of
radical change no longer refers to exceptional circumstances but has become
normalized as part of daily life. Ours is a ‘culture’ of permanent revolution
in which constant systemic disembedding demands a meta-stable subjectivity in
continuous transformation. In this sense, the idea of revolution is painfully
timely. This paradoxical coincidence, the simultaneous absence and presence of
the desire for radical change in contemporary society, is the point of
departure for the symptomatic reading this book offers. The book addresses the
social, political and cultural significance of revolt and revolution in three
dimensions. First, it analyzes revolt and revolution as ‘events’ which are of
history but not reducible to it. Second, it elaborates on theories that grant
revolt and revolution a central place in their structure. Thirdly, it discusses
revolutionary or emancipatory theories that seek to participate in radical
change. Further, since both revolt and revolution involve the critique of what
exists, of actual reality, the implications of the intimate relationship
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between revolt, revolution and critique are explicated.
The Haitian Revolution Toussaint L'Ouverture 2019-11-12 Toussaint L’Ouverture
was the leader of the Haitian Revolution in the late eighteenth century, in
which slaves rebelled against their masters and established the first black
republic. In this collection of his writings and speeches, former Haitian
politician Jean-Bertrand Aristide demonstrates L’Ouverture’s profound
contribution to the struggle for equality.
Reason in Revolt Alan Woods 2015-12-15 The achievements of science and
technology during the past century are unparalleled in history. They provide
the potential for the solution to all the problems faced by the planet, and
equally for its total destruction. Allegedly scientific theories are being used
to "prove" that criminality is caused, not by social conditions, but by a
"criminal gene". Black people are alleged to be disadvantaged, not because of
discrimination, but because of their genetic make-up. Of course, such "science"
is highly convenient to right-wing politicians intent on ruthlessly cutting
welfare. In the field of theoretical physics and cosmology there is a growing
tendency towards mysticism. The "Big Bang" theory of the origin of the universe
is being used to justify the existence of a Creator, as in the book of Genesis
. For the first time in centuries, science appears to lend credence to
religious obscurantism. Yet this is only one side of the story.
Moses in Red Lincoln Steffens 1926
Revolutions: A Very Short Introduction Jack A. Goldstone 2014-02 Revolutions
have shaped world politics for the last three hundred years. This volume shows
why revolutions occur, how they unfold, and where they created democracies and
dictatorships. Jack A. Goldstone presents the history of revolutions from
America and France to the collapse of the Soviet Union, 'People Power'
revolutions, and the Arab revolts.
Confrontational Citizenship William W. Sokoloff 2017-11-14 Defends
confrontational modes of citizenship as a means to reinvigorate democratic
participation and regime accountability. A growing number of people are enraged
about the quality and direction of public life, despise politicians, and are
desperate for real political change. How can the contemporary neoliberal global
political order be challenged and rebuilt in an egalitarian and humanitarian
manner? What type of political agency and new political institutions are needed
for this? In order to answer these questions, Confrontational Citizenship draws
on a broad base of perspectives to articulate the concept of confrontational
citizenship. William W. Sokoloff defends extra-institutional and
confrontational modes of political activity along with new ways of conceiving
political institutions as a way to create political orders accountable to the
people. In contrast to many forms of democratic theory, Sokoloff argues that
confrontational modes of citizenship (e.g., protest) are good because they
increase the accountability of a regime to the people, increase the legitimacy
of regimes, lead to improvements in a political order, and serve as a means to
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vent frustration. The goal is to make the word citizen relevant and dangerous
to the settled and closed practices that structure our political world and to
provide a hopeful vision of what it means to be politically progressive today.
Why We Revolt Victor Montori 2020-09-29 The Mayo Clinic physician and founder
of The Patient Revolution offers a “thoroughly convincing. . . call to action
for medical industry reform” (Kirkus). Winner of the 2018 PenCraft Award for
Literary Excellence, Why We Revolt exposes the corruption and negligence that
are endemic in America’s healthcare system—and offers a blueprint for
revolutionizing patient care across the country. Through a series of essays and
first-hand accounts, Dr. Victor M. Montori demonstrates how the system has been
increasingly exploited and industrialized, putting profit before patients. As
costs soar, the United States continues to fall behind other countries on
patient outcomes. Offering concrete, direct actions we can take to bring
positive change to the healthcare system, Why We Revolt is an inspiring callto-action for physicians, policymakers, and patients alike. Dr. Montori shows
how we can work together to create a system that offers tailored healthcare in
a kind and careful way. All proceeds from Why We Revolt go directly to Patient
Revolution, a non-profit organization founded by Dr. Montori that empowers
patients, caregivers, community advocates, and clinicians to rebuild our
healthcare system.
Revolt Nadav Eyal 2021-01-26 "A well-written and thought-provoking account of
the current crisis of globalization. Not everyone will agree with Eyal's
interpretation, but few will remain indifferent." —Yuval Noah Harari, author of
Sapiens An eye-opening examination of nationalism’s spread around the world as
the promise of globalism wanes Revolt is an eloquent and provocative challenge
to the prevailing wisdom about the rise of nationalism and populism. With a
vibrant and informed voice, Nadav Eyal illustrates how modern globalization is
not sustainable. He contends that the collapse of the current world order is
not so much about the imbalance between technological achievement and social
progress or the breakdown of liberal democracy as it is about a passion to
upend and destroy power structures that have become hollow, corrupt. or simply
unresponsive to urgent needs. Eyal illuminates the benign and malignant forces
that have so rapidly transformed our economic, political, and cultural
realities, shedding light not only on the economic and cultural revolution that
has come to define our time but also on the counterrevolution waged by those it
has marginalized and exploited. With a mixture of journalistic narrative,
penetrating vignettes, and original analysis, Revolt shows that the left and
right have much in common. Eyal tells stories of distressed Pennsylvania coal
miners, anarchist communes on the outskirts of Athens, a Japanese town with
collapsing fertility rates, neo-Nazis in Germany, and Syrian refugee families
whom he accompanied from the shores of Greece to their destination in Germany.
Into these reports from the present Eyal weaves lessons from the past, from the
opium wars in China to colonialist Haiti to the Marshall Plan. With these
historical ties, he shows that the revolts’ roots have always been deep and
strong, and that rather than seeing current uprisings as part of a passing
phenomenon, we should recognize that revolt is the new status quo.
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Media and Revolt Kathrin Fahlenbrach 2014-02-28 In what ways have social
movements attracted the attention of the mass media since the sixties? How have
activists influenced public attention via visual symbols, images, and protest
performances in that period? And how do mass media cover and frame specific
protest issues? Drawing on contributions from media scholars, historians, and
sociologists, this volume explores the dynamic interplay between social
movements, activists, and mass media from the 1960s to the present. It
introduces the most relevant theoretical approaches to such issues and offers a
variety of case studies ranging from print media, film, and television to
Internet and social media.
The Revolution in Provincial France Alan I. Forrest 1996 This book presents a
provincial view of the French Revolution and assesses the experience of
revolution across a broad swathe of southwestern France, in an area which
increasingly looked to Bordeaux as its capital city. Here the Revolution was
not simply a pale reflection of events in Paris. Local conflicts and personal
rivalries are vital to our understanding of the shape of events in the region,
as are contrasting traditions of religious affiliation, peasant radicalism, and
obedience to the state. The book examines the Revolution within a thematic
framework, and discusses such aspects as the growth of a local political
culture, the incidence of rural insurrection, religious responses to the
Revolution, the chequered appeal of federalism, and the uneven experience of
Terror and political repression.
Revolt Against the Modern World Julius Evola 2018-07-13 With unflinching gaze
and uncompromising intensity Julius Evola analyzes the spiritual and cultural
malaise at the heart of Western civilization and all that passes for progress
in the modern world. As a gadfly, Evola spares no one and nothing in his survey
of what we have lost and where we are headed. At turns prophetic and
provocative, Revolt against the Modern World outlines a profound metaphysics of
history and demonstrates how and why we have lost contact with the transcendent
dimension of being. The revolt advocated by Evola does not resemble the
familiar protests of either liberals or conservatives. His criticisms are not
limited to exposing the mindless nature of consumerism, the march of progress,
the rise of technocracy, or the dominance of unalloyed individualism, although
these and other subjects come under his scrutiny. Rather, he attempts to trace
in space and time the remote causes and processes that have exercised corrosive
influence on what he considers to be the higher values, ideals, beliefs, and
codes of conduct--the world of Tradition--that are at the foundation of Western
civilization and described in the myths and sacred literature of the
Indo‑Europeans. Agreeing with the Hindu philosophers that history is the
movement of huge cycles and that we are now in the Kali Yuga, the age of
dissolution and decadence, Evola finds revolt to be the only logical response
for those who oppose the materialism and ritualized meaninglessness of life in
the twentieth century. Through a sweeping study of the structures, myths,
beliefs, and spiritual traditions of the major Western civilizations, the
author compares the characteristics of the modern world with those of
traditional societies. The domains explored include politics, law, the rise and
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fall of empires, the history of the Church, the doctrine of the two natures,
life and death, social institutions and the caste system, the limits of racial
theories, capitalism and communism, relations between the sexes, and the
meaning of warriorhood. At every turn Evola challenges the reader’s most
cherished assumptions about fundamental aspects of modern life. A controversial
scholar, philosopher, and social thinker, JULIUS EVOLA (1898-1974) has only
recently become known to more than a handful of English‑speaking readers. An
authority on the world’s esoteric traditions, Evola wrote extensively on
ancient civilizations and the world of Tradition in both East and West. Other
books by Evola published by Inner Traditions include Eros and the Mysteries of
Love, The Yoga of Power, The Hermetic Tradition, and The Doctrine of Awakening.
Bad Mexicans: Race, Empire, and Revolution in the Borderlands Kelly Lytle
Hernández 2022-05-10 “Rebel historian” Kelly Lytle Hernández reframes our
understanding of U.S. history in this groundbreaking narrative of revolution in
the borderlands. Bad Mexicans tells the dramatic story of the magonistas, the
migrant rebels who sparked the 1910 Mexican Revolution from the United States.
Led by a brilliant but ill-tempered radical named Ricardo Flores Magón, the
magonistas were a motley band of journalists, miners, migrant workers, and
more, who organized thousands of Mexican workers—and American dissidents—to
their cause. Determined to oust Mexico’s dictator, Porfirio Díaz, who
encouraged the plunder of his country by U.S. imperialists such as Guggenheim
and Rockefeller, the rebels had to outrun and outsmart the swarm of U. S.
authorities vested in protecting the Diaz regime. The U.S. Departments of War,
State, Treasury, and Justice as well as police, sheriffs, and spies, hunted the
magonistas across the country. Capturing Ricardo Flores Magón was one of the
FBI’s first cases. But the magonistas persevered. They lived in hiding, wrote
in secret code, and launched armed raids into Mexico until they ignited the
world’s first social revolution of the twentieth century. Taking readers to the
frontlines of the magonista uprising and the counterinsurgency campaign that
failed to stop them, Kelly Lytle Hernández puts the magonista revolt at the
heart of U.S. history. Long ignored by textbooks, the magonistas threatened to
undo the rise of Anglo-American power, on both sides of the border, and
inspired a revolution that gave birth to the Mexican-American population,
making the magonistas’ story integral to modern American life.
The Fourth Industrial Revolution Klaus Schwab 2017-01-03 World-renowned
economist Klaus Schwab, Founder and Executive Chairman of the World Economic
Forum, explains that we have an opportunity to shape the fourth industrial
revolution, which will fundamentally alter how we live and work. Schwab argues
that this revolution is different in scale, scope and complexity from any that
have come before. Characterized by a range of new technologies that are fusing
the physical, digital and biological worlds, the developments are affecting all
disciplines, economies, industries and governments, and even challenging ideas
about what it means to be human. Artificial intelligence is already all around
us, from supercomputers, drones and virtual assistants to 3D printing, DNA
sequencing, smart thermostats, wearable sensors and microchips smaller than a
grain of sand. But this is just the beginning: nanomaterials 200 times stronger
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than steel and a million times thinner than a strand of hair and the first
transplant of a 3D printed liver are already in development. Imagine “smart
factories” in which global systems of manufacturing are coordinated virtually,
or implantable mobile phones made of biosynthetic materials. The fourth
industrial revolution, says Schwab, is more significant, and its ramifications
more profound, than in any prior period of human history. He outlines the key
technologies driving this revolution and discusses the major impacts expected
on government, business, civil society and individuals. Schwab also offers bold
ideas on how to harness these changes and shape a better future—one in which
technology empowers people rather than replaces them; progress serves society
rather than disrupts it; and in which innovators respect moral and ethical
boundaries rather than cross them. We all have the opportunity to contribute to
developing new frameworks that advance progress.
Critical Decisions Peter A. Ubel 2012-09-11 “As a physician and a social
scientist, Peter Ubel is unparalleled in his understanding of some of the most
important decisions we are facing, or will face.” —Dan Ariely, New York Times
bestselling author of Predictably Irrational “His ideas are important, his
style is accessible (with the right balance of humor and compassion) and his
topic is timely.” —Dan Gilbert, author of Stumbling on Happiness and host of
“This Emotional Life” All too often, problems in communication between a doctor
and patient can lead to bad medical decisions. As a practicing physician and a
behavioral scientist, Dr. Peter Ubel has a unique understanding of this
dangerous situation—and in Critical Decisions he addresses the problem while
revealing a new revolution in medical decision-making. Critical Decisions
combines eye-opening medical stories with groundbreaking behavioral science
research, while offering important information and common sense solutions to
promote better doctor/patient relationships thereby ensuring that the right
decision will be made in life-saving medical situations.
When Men Revolt and Why James Chowning Davies 1997-01-01 The environment within
which humans interact has changed dramatically since the Industrial Revolution.
However, their expectations stem from the same hopes and dreams people have had
from the beginning of humankind. When Men Revolt and Why encourages readers to
look closer and more deeply into the relationships between humans and the
institutions that have originated to help them realize their full potential.
The contributors not only examine people, but also the need to change
institutions that have outworn their usefulness. When institutions inhibit
rather than facilitate everyone's desire to live a full life, the result is
likely to be violence. This book offers the ideas of many people who have tried
to dig deeper into basic causes of violence. Included in this volume are
selections by Aristotle, Tocqueville./Marx and Engels, and Brinton. The ideas
they espoused still hold vitality. In his new introduction, James Davies talks
about the circumstances under which this book was originally published. In
Vietnam, a people were fighting for their autonomy. In the United States, many
Americans were protesting against American involvement in the Vietnam War.
Blacks were marching for their civil rights. Women were fighting for equality.
Time has tempered these conflicts. Davies maintains that we remain ignorant of
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the elemental forces that impel people and nations to resort to violence. We
are usually surprised by their anger and shocked by their violence. Davies
asserts that we need to learn more about how humans respond to change so as to
prepare ourselves for such responses to change. When Men Revolt and Why is as
timely as ever as we deal with uncertainty in various areas of the worldâ the
former Yugoslavia, the Middle East, and Ireland, among others. It is especially
pertinent for political scientists, historians, and sociologists.
Revolution Q Neon Revolt 2019-07-30
1956 Simon Hall 2016-09-06 Vibrantly and perceptively told, this is the story
of one remarkable year—a vivid history of exhilarating triumphs and shattering
defeats around the world. 1956 was one of the most remarkable years of the
twentieth century. All across the globe, ordinary people spoke out, filled the
streets and city squares, and took up arms in an attempt to win their freedom.
In this dramatic, page-turning history, Simon Hall takes the long view of the
year's events—putting them in their post-war context and looking toward their
influence on the counterculture movements of the 1960s—to tell the story of the
year's epic, global struggles from the point of view of the freedom fighters,
dissidents, and countless ordinary people who worked to overturn oppressive and
authoritarian systems in order to build a brave new world. It was an epic
contest. 1956 is the first narrative history of the year as a whole—and the
first to frame its tumultuous events as part of an interconnected, global story
of revolution.
This Is an Uprising Mark Engler 2016-02-09 Strategic nonviolent action has
reasserted itself as a potent force in shaping public debate and forcing
political change. Whether it is an explosive surge of protest calling for
racial justice in the United States, a demand for democratic reform in Hong
Kong or Mexico, a wave of uprisings against dictatorship in the Middle East, or
a tent city on Wall Street that spreads throughout the country, when mass
movements erupt onto our television screens, the media portrays them as being
as spontaneous and unpredictable. In This is an Uprising, political analysts
Mark and Paul Engler uncover the organization and well-planned strategies
behind such outbursts of protest, examining core principles that have been used
to spark and guide moments of transformative unrest. This is an Uprising traces
the evolution of civil resistance, providing new insights into the
contributions of early experimenters such as Mohandas Gandhi and Martin Luther
King Jr., groundbreaking theorists such as Gene Sharp and Frances Fox Piven,
and contemporary practitioners who have toppled repressive regimes in countries
such as South Africa, Serbia, and Egypt. Drawing from discussions with
activists now working to defend human rights, challenge corporate corruption,
and combat climate change, the Englers show how people with few resources and
little influence in conventional politics can nevertheless engineer momentous
upheavals. Although it continues to prove its importance in political life, the
strategic use of nonviolent action is poorly understood. Nonviolence is usually
studied as a philosophy or moral code, rather than as a method of political
conflict, disruption, and escalation. This is an Uprising corrects this
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oversight. It argues that if we are always taken by surprise by dramatic
outbreaks of revolt, and if we decline to incorporate them into our view of how
societies progress, then we pass up the chance to fully grasp a critical
phenomenon—and to harness its power to create lasting change.
Waves Across the South Sujit Sivasundaram 2021-05-07 This is a story of tides
and coastlines, winds and waves, islands and beaches. It is also a retelling of
indigenous creativity, agency, and resistance in the face of unprecedented
globalization and violence. Waves Across the South shifts the narrative of the
Age of Revolutions and the origins of the British Empire; it foregrounds a vast
southern zone that ranges from the Arabian Sea and southwest Indian Ocean
across to the Bay of Bengal, and onward to the South Pacific and the Tasman
Sea. As the empires of the Dutch, French, and especially the British reached
across these regions, they faced a surge of revolutionary sentiment. Longstanding venerable Eurasian empires, established patterns of trade and
commerce, and indigenous practice also served as a context for this
transformative era. In addition to bringing long-ignored people and events to
the fore, Sujit Sivasundaram opens the door to new and necessary conversations
about environmental history, the consequences of historical violence, the
legacies of empire, the extraction of resources, and the indigenous futures
that Western imperialism cut short. The result is nothing less than a bold new
way of understanding our global past, one that also helps us think afresh about
our shared future.
Counterrevolution and Revolt Herbert Marcuse 2010-07-01 In this book Herbert
Marcuse makes clear that capitalism is now reorganizing itself to meet the
threat of a revolution that, if realized, would be the most radical of
revolutions: the first truly world-historical revolution. Capitalism's
counterrevolution, however, is largely preventive, and in the Western world
altogether preventive. Yet capitalism is producing its own grave-diggers, and
Marcuse suggests that their faces may be very different from those of the
wretched of the earth. The future revolution will be characterized by its
enlarged scope, for not only the economic and political structure, not only
class relatoins, but also humanity's relation to nature (both human and
external nature) tend toward radical transformation. For the author, the
"liberation of nature" is the connecting thread between the economic-political
and the cultural revolution, between "changing the world" and personal
emancipation.
The Central Asian Revolt of 1916 Alexander Morrison 2019-10-02 The 1916 Revolt
was a key event in the history of Central Asia, and of the Russian Empire in
the First World War. This volume is the first comprehensive re-assessment of
its causes, course and consequences in English for over sixty years. It draws
together a new generation of leading historians from North America, Japan,
Europe, Russia and Central Asia, working with Russian archival sources, oral
narratives, poetry and song in Kazakh and Kyrgyz. These illuminate in
unprecedented detail the origins and causes of the revolt, and the immense
human suffering which it entailed. They also situate the revolt in a global
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perspective as part of a chain of rebellions and disturbances that shook the
world’s empires, as they crumbled under the pressures of total war.
The Roots of Revolt Angela Joya 2020-04-02 A conceptually rich, historically
informed study of the contested politics emerging out of decades of
authoritarian neoliberalism in Egypt.
The Rebel Albert Camus 2012-09-19 By one of the most profoundly influential
thinkers of our century, The Rebel is a classic essay on revolution. For Albert
Camus, the urge to revolt is one of the "essential dimensions" of human nature,
manifested in man's timeless Promethean struggle against the conditions of his
existence, as well as the popular uprisings against established orders
throughout history. And yet, with an eye toward the French Revolution and its
regicides and deicides, he shows how inevitably the course of revolution leads
to tyranny. As old regimes throughout the world collapse, The Rebel resonates
as an ardent, eloquent, and supremely rational voice of conscience for our
tumultuous times. Translated from the French by Anthony Bower.
Why We Revolt Victor Montori 2017-10 In a series of brief and personal essays,
Why We Revolt describes what is wrong with industrial healthcare, how it has
corrupted its mission, and how it has stopped caring. Montori rescues the
language of patient care to propose a revolution of compassion and solidarity,
of unhurried conversations, and of careful and kind care.
Slave Revolt on Screen Alyssa Goldstein Sepinwall 2021-05-28 In Slave Revolt on
Screen: The Haitian Revolution in Film and Video Games author Alyssa Goldstein
Sepinwall analyzes how films and video games from around the world have
depicted slave revolt, focusing on the Haitian Revolution (1791–1804). This
event, the first successful revolution by enslaved people in modern history,
sent shock waves throughout the Atlantic World. Regardless of its historical
significance however, this revolution has become less well-known—and appears
less often on screen—than most other revolutions; its story, involving enslaved
Africans liberating themselves through violence, does not match the sufferingslaves-waiting-for-a-white-hero genre that pervades Hollywood treatments of
Black history. Despite Hollywood’s near-silence on this event, some films on
the Revolution do exist—from directors in Haiti, the US, France, and elsewhere.
Slave Revolt on Screen offers the first-ever comprehensive analysis of Haitian
Revolution cinema, including completed films and planned projects that were
never made. In addition to studying cinema, this book also breaks ground in
examining video games, a pop-culture form long neglected by historians.
Sepinwall scrutinizes video game depictions of Haitian slave revolt that appear
in games like the Assassin’s Creed series that have reached millions more
players than comparable films. In analyzing films and games on the revolution,
Slave Revolt on Screen calls attention to the ways that economic legacies of
slavery and colonialism warp pop-culture portrayals of the past and leave
audiences with distorted understandings.
Liberty Is Sweet Woody Holton 2021-10-19 A “deeply researched and bracing
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retelling” (Annette Gordon-Reed, Pulitzer Prize–winning historian) of the
American Revolution, showing how the Founders were influenced by overlooked
Americans—women, Native Americans, African Americans, and religious dissenters.
Using more than a thousand eyewitness records, Liberty Is Sweet is a “spirited
account” (Gordon S. Wood, Pulitzer Prize–winning author of The Radicalism of
the American Revolution) that explores countless connections between the
Patriots of 1776 and other Americans whose passion for freedom often brought
them into conflict with the Founding Fathers. “It is all one story,”
prizewinning historian Woody Holton writes. Holton describes the origins and
crucial battles of the Revolution from Lexington and Concord to the British
surrender at Yorktown, always focusing on marginalized Americans—enslaved
Africans and African Americans, Native Americans, women, and dissenters—and on
overlooked factors such as weather, North America’s unique geography, chance,
misperception, attempts to manipulate public opinion, and (most of all)
disease. Thousands of enslaved Americans exploited the chaos of war to obtain
their own freedom, while others were given away as enlistment bounties to
whites. Women provided material support for the troops, sewing clothes for
soldiers and in some cases taking part in the fighting. Both sides courted
native people and mimicked their tactics. Liberty Is Sweet is a “must-read book
for understanding the founding of our nation” (Walter Isaacson, author of
Benjamin Franklin), from its origins on the frontiers and in the Atlantic ports
to the creation of the Constitution. Offering surprises at every turn—for
example, Holton makes a convincing case that Britain never had a chance of
winning the war—this majestic history revivifies a story we thought we already
knew.
You Say You Want a Revolution? Daniel Chirot 2020-03-03 Why most modern
revolutions have ended in bloodshed and failure—and what lessons they hold for
today's world of growing extremism Why have so many of the iconic revolutions
of modern times ended in bloody tragedies? And what lessons can be drawn from
these failures today, in a world where political extremism is on the rise and
rational reform based on moderation and compromise often seems impossible to
achieve? In You Say You Want a Revolution?, Daniel Chirot examines a wide range
of right- and left-wing revolutions around the world—from the late eighteenth
century to today—to provide important new answers to these critical questions.
From the French Revolution of the eighteenth century to the Mexican, Russian,
German, Chinese, anticolonial, and Iranian revolutions of the twentieth, Chirot
finds that moderate solutions to serious social, economic, and political
problems were overwhelmed by radical ideologies that promised simpler, drastic
remedies. But not all revolutions had this outcome. The American Revolution
didn't, although its failure to resolve the problem of slavery eventually led
to the Civil War, and the collapse of communism in Eastern Europe was
relatively peaceful, except in Yugoslavia. From Japan, North Korea, Vietnam,
and Cambodia to Algeria, Angola, Haiti, and Romania, You Say You Want a
Revolution? explains why violent radicalism, corruption, and the betrayal of
ideals won in so many crucial cases, why it didn't in some others—and what the
long-term prospects for major social change are if liberals can't deliver
needed reforms. A powerful account of the unintended consequences of
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revolutionary change, You Say You Want a Revolution? is filled with critically
important lessons for today's liberal democracies struggling with new forms of
extremism.
The Revolt of the Public and the Crisis of Authority in the New Millennium
Martin Gurri 2018 Riding a tsunami of information, the public has trampled on
the temples of authority in every domain of human activity, everywhere. The
Revolt of the Public tells the story of how ordinary people, gifted amateurs
networked in communities of interest, have swarmed over the hierarchies of
accredited professionals, questioned their methods, and shouted their failures
from the digital rooftops. In science, business, media - and, pre-eminently, in
politics and government - established elites have lost the power to command
attention and set the agenda.The consequences have been revolutionary.
Insurgencies enabled by digital devices and a vast information sphere have
mobilized millions, toppling dictators in Egypt and Tunisia, crushing the
ruling Socialist Party in Spain, inspiring "Tea Parties" and "Occupations" in
the United States. Trust in political authority stands at an all-time low
around the world. The Revolt of the Public analyzes the composition of the
public, the nature of authority and legitimacy, and the part played by the
perturbing agent: information. A major theme of the book is whether democratic
institutions can survive the assaults of a public that at times appears to be
at war with any form of organization, if not with history itself.
Let patients heltp : a patient "engagement" handbook - how doctors, nurses,
patients and caregivers can partner for better care Dave DeBronkart 2013-03-20
Concise reasons, tips & methods for making patient engagement effective. The
third book by e-Patient Dave, cancer beater, blogger, internationally known
keynote speaker and advocate for patient engagement; co-founder and past cochair of the Society for Participatory Medicine. Profile:
www.ePatientDave.com/about-dave The book's web page:
http://epatientdave.com/let-patients-help Buyers of the earlier pre-release
editions will be offered 50% off on this final edition. Stay tuned for details.
Agrarian Revolt in the Sierra of Chihuahua, 1959-1965 Elizabeth Henson 2019
"Recounts Mexico's pivotal first socialist guerilla struggle in 1965, when
armed farmers, agricultural workers, students, and teachers attacked an army
base in Chihuahua with deadly consequences"--Provided by publisher.
Footsteps of 'Liberty and Revolt' Mary-Ann Constantine 2013-04-15 A collection
of essays exploring the impact on Welsh culture of one of the most exciting
periods in history, the decades surrounding the French Revolution of 1789.
The Sense and Non-Sense of Revolt Julia Kristeva 2001-12-26 Linguist,
psychoanalyst, and cultural theorist, Julia Kristeva is one of the most
influential and prolific thinkers of our time. Her writings have broken new
ground in the study of the self, the mind, and the ways in which we communicate
through language. Her work is unique in that it skillfully brings together
psychoanalytic theory and clinical practice, literature, linguistics, and
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philosophy. In her latest book on the powers and limits of psychoanalysis,
Kristeva focuses on an intriguing new dilemma. Freud and psychoanalysis taught
us that rebellion is what guarantees our independence and our creative
abilities. But in our contemporary "entertainment" culture, is rebellion still
a viable option? Is it still possible to build and embrace a counterculture?
For whom—and against what—and under what forms? Kristeva illustrates the
advances and impasses of rebel culture through the experiences of three
twentieth-century writers: the existentialist John Paul Sartre, the surrealist
Louis Aragon, and the theorist Roland Barthes. For Kristeva the rebellions
championed by these figures—especially the political and seemingly dogmatic
political commitments of Aragon and Sartre—strike the post-Cold War reader with
a mixture of fascination and rejection. These theorists, according to Kristeva,
are involved in a revolution against accepted notions of identity—of one's
relation to others. Kristeva places their accomplishments in the context of
other revolutionary movements in art, literature, and politics. The book also
offers an illuminating discussion of Freud's groundbreaking work on rebellion,
focusing on the symbolic function of patricide in his Totem and Taboo and
discussing his often neglected vision of language, and underscoring its complex
connection to the revolutionary drive.
The Colonists Revolt Matt Doeden 2018-08 "Hostilities are beginning between
British and Colonists, as the British fire on the mob at the Boston Massacre.
Paul Revere, John Adams, and others to begin rebellious acts such as the Gaspee
Affair and Boston Tea Party. Readers dive into this history and make choices
throughout that affect the outcome of the story"-Wages of Rebellion Chris Hedges 2015-05-12 In the face of modern conditions,
revolution is inevitable. The rampant inequality that exists between the
political and corporate elites and the struggling masses; the destruction
wreaked upon our environment by faceless, careless corporations; the steady
stripping away of our civil liberties and the creation of a monstrous
surveillance system—all of these have combined to spark a profound
revolutionary moment. Corporate capitalists, dismissive of the popular will, do
not see the fires they are igniting. In Wages of Rebellion, Chris Hedges—a
renowned chronicler of the malaise and sickness of a society in terminal moral
decline—investigates what social and psychological factors cause revolution and
resistance. Focusing on the stories of radicals and dissenters from around the
world and throughout history, and drawing on an ambitious overview of prominent
philosophers, historians, and novelists, Hedges explores what it takes to be a
rebel in modern times. Hedges, using a term coined by the theologian Reinhold
Niebuhr, cites “sublime madness” as the essential force that guides the actions
of rebels—the state of passion that causes the rebel to engage in an unwavering
fight against overwhelmingly powerful and oppressive forces. From South African
activists who dedicated their lives to ending apartheid, to contemporary antifracking protestors in Canada, to whistleblowers in pursuit of transparency,
Wages of Rebellion shows the cost of a life committed to speaking truth to
power and demanding justice. This is a fight that requires us to find in acts
of rebellion the sparks of life, an intrinsic meaning that lies beyond the
why-we-revolt-a-patient-revolution-for-careful-and

14/15

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 28, 2022 by guest

possibility of success. For Hedges, resistance is not finally defined by what
we achieve, but by what we become.
Maya Revolt and Revolution in the Eighteenth Century Robert W. Patch 2015-02-18
Records of revolts, rebellions, and revolutions provide insight into the nature
of the Maya in the colonial period. This book presents five case studies - four
in Guatemala and one in Yucatan, Mexico - of eighteenth-century Maya acts of
violent resistance to colonialism, and, in the process, reveals a great deal
about indigenous culture, social structure, politics, economics, lineage, and
gender. The author carefully analyzes the causes of, participation in, and
resolution of each uprising, explaining the different political, economic, and
cultural catalysts, and the scope and outcome of each conflict. Through such
detailed narratives, the reader not only learns about the reality of
colonialism but also encounters the flesh-and-blood, real-life individuals and
groups who resisted, counteracted, circumvented, and defied the Spaniards.
These stories reveal the drama, tragedy, and even comedy of the history of
ordinary people and everyday life at the time.
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